
 

 
 

Date: March 31, 2023 

To: All BCGEU Members at Capilano Highway Services (CA-05) 

Re: Bargaining Committee Nomination Results 
 
Nominations for the Bargaining Committee closed at 4:00 pm on March 29, 2023, and we received three 
nominations for the three (3) open positions. Therefore, the following members have been acclaimed as your 
Bargaining Committee members: 
  

Brad Jakes Ron Dendewicz Dave Gosling 
 
 
Congratulations to the successful candidates! 
Your Bargaining Committee, along with the Staff Representative, Waheed Taiwo, will begin preparation for 
negotiations with your Employer. We will keep you informed as negotiation progresses.  
 
Updates will be provided though bulletins that will be sent out via personal email and posted at the worksite 
throughout the bargaining process.   
 
If you do not receive this bulletin via email, it means that the Union does not have a current email for you. To 
ensure that you receive information in a timely manner please ensure that the Union has your current 
personal contact information.  
 
You can update your information online by going to the BCGEU website. Please follow the instruction below: 
 

1. Go to https://my.bcgeu.ca/login and log in.  
2. In the upper left of your screen, you will see a box with your name at the top.  
 Click on the information you wish to update. 
3. Enter the correct information and click "save" 

 
Also, if you have not signed a union membership card, please contact one of your Shop Stewards to sign one. 
 
In solidarity, 
 
 
Waheed Taiwo, Staff Representative 
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